
 
 

MONTVIEW BOULEVARD PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E  
Week of March 18th, 2022 
 
 

• Eudora Lane Trench Drain area has been poured 

• Robinson Room casework has been installed 

• Planters are being built up on Dahlia 

• Glass doors were installed at the Montview porch 

• AV install is continuing in the Miller Center 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 


